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Research Analysis 

 

SB 140 extends the time period during which students can apply for an OHLAP scholarship. 

Currently, students must apply by the end of the 11th grade. This measure would allow them to 

apply up until December 31 of their 12th grade year. The measure also allows the State Regents 

to waive the age limits for certain students experiencing hardship.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on 

the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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